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Surveying continues on Route 132/138 
 

(Kahnawake – 30, Kenténha/October 2013) The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to notify the Community that the company Topo 3D will continue 
surveying Route 132/138 for upcoming milling works between the down ramps of the 
Mercier Bridge and Saint Francis Boulevard in Chateauguay. These works are 
necessary to ensure that proper surface drainage is maintained once the project is 
complete.  

The survey is taking place tonight (October 30th) 
from 8pm and 4:30am and should be completed 
the same night. 
 
Traffic in both directions will be maintained at all 
times. Proper signalization will be placed to 
ensure everyone’s safety.    
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly 
appreciated and we apologize for the temporary 
inconvenience. If further information is required, 

please contact the Technical Services Office at (450) 635-1016.  
 

  

 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion.  
For information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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